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First residents to graduate from the Communities for All Ages 

Leadership Academy from the Coffelt Community  

Congratulations!
 



Under the Americans with Disabilities Act, PRC must make a reasonable accommodation to 
allow a person with a disability to take part in a program, service or activity. For example, this 
means that if necessary, PRC must provide sign language interpreters for people who are 
deaf, a wheelchair accessible location, or enlarged print materials. It also means that PRC will 
take any other reasonable action that allows you to take part in and understand a program 
or activity, including making reasonable changes to an activity.  If you believe that you will 
not be able to understand or take part in a program or activity because of your disability, 
please let us know of your disability needs in advance it at all possible.  Please contact PRC at 
602-253-6895. 
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Coffelt Residents Graduate From  
Central City South Communities for All Ages Academy  

 
Congratulations to MARY CORONADO  and LUZ MATA who are the first residents to graduate from 
the Central City South Communities for All Ages Leadership Academy from the Coffelt 
Community.  The academy was sponsored by Phoenix Revitalization Corporation (PRC), Gorman 
& Company Inc. and the Housing Authority of Maricopa.  It was held at the community/
recreation room at Coffelt on two Saturdays, March 12th and 26th from 9:30a -2:00p. This is first of 
two classes to be held in the Coffelt Community between March and May 2016.  The next class 
will be held Saturday, May 7 th and 14 th.  You must register by calling PRC at: (602) 253 -6895 or 
register on -line at: www.phxrevitalization.org   Registration is free!  Only 12 ð 15 participants will be 
accepted. Topics include: Self -Esteem, Self Efficacy, Public Speaking, Teams, Cultural Diversity, 
Goal Setting and much more! Attendees in March received morning refreshments, lunch, gift 
participant bags, daily door prizes and a graduate certificate of training.  Thank you to our 
supporting partners:  PRC, Housing Authority of Maricopa and Gorman & Company Inc.  

Big News -Coffelt Construction Begins  
 
Construction will begin mid -April, 2016 at Coffelt -Lamoreaux public housing after 3 years of 
comprehensive planning and support from many, many stakeholders. The $46 million renovation 
of the 310 apartments, community center, park and streets will finally transform the Coffelt 
community and change the lives forever of the 800 residents who will continue to make Coffelt 
their home.  Mark your calendars for the Coffelt Groundbreaking which is planned for April 27, 
2016.  Stay tuned for more developments as they occur.  

http://www.phxrevitalization.org
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Arizona State University and the  
City of Phoenix Housing Department 

have a long lasting partnership.    
 
Through the partnership, Social Work interns provide case 
management services to the community.   This year the Housing 
Community and Supportive Services Division is fortunate to have Qilun 
Li interning in the Central City South Community.  
  
Qilun is from Shenzhen, China and is completing his Bachelor of Social 
Work at ASU.  He began his placement August, 2015 and has made 
significant impacts in the community.   Central City South is home to a 
large Chinese population and Senior Living at Matthew Henson is 
home to many Chinese Seniors.   Qilun has been able to assist many of 

the Chinese residents and apply the skills he is learning in his Bachelor of Social Work 
program.   He builds connections with the residents, encourages growth, and promotes a healthy 
and positive environment.  
  
Qilun is currently leading multiple groups that encourage further development, self -sufficiency, 
and friendship.   Qilunõs Walking Group helps preserve cognitive abilities and supports cardiac 
health; his Brain Power group strengthens cognitive and math skills; and his Chinese Toast 
Masters group enhances English skills, public speaking, and the ability to navigate in the 
community.   Qilun has also facilitated a With Every Heartbeat is Life Workshop and regularly 
assists the ASU Student Nurses in conducting health screenings for senior residents.   He has also 
helped translate at several community events, including the 2015 GAIN Event and the 2016 
Central City South Community Connection Fair.   Qilun has helped the Chinese residents become 
more aware of the resources in the Central City South Community.   
  
The City of Phoenix Housing Department and Central City South Community thank him for all his 
hard work and efforts he provides to the community!   Qilun will be leaving the Housing 
Department in May, and will be pursuing his Masters of Social Work at the University of 
Pennsylvania.ó 

ASU Intern Qilun Li 

We are seeking support for the 

launch of the station, including:  
 

¶ Volunteers for outreach  

¶ Production,  

¶ Fund Raising, Local Artists for content  

¶ Donations received on website.   
 

Offices located at Zion Institute.  

Can contact us at  602-276-1951. 

 

Our mission is to create and sustain a radio 

platform to be used by the people. We will 

share the how -tos of radio so that our listeners 

can become programmers, producers, and 

active members of the station. There are no 

better people to share the stories, knowledge, 

music, and culture of Phoenix than 

Phoenicians themselves.  

www.1029phx.com   102.9phx@gmail.com   www.facebook.com/1029phx  

òFor the Culture of Central City South 

and South Phoenixó 
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Community Action Team  
Meeting - CAT 

òFighting blight and crime together, connecting our communityó 

Meeting Dates  
 

Thursday / April 14, 2016  
Thursday / May 12, 2016  

 

Crime Updates  
Community Announcements  

Connect with Neighbors  
 

 
The CAT meetings are open to and hosted by 
the many neighborhood associations, resident 
leaders and community stakeholders in 
Central City South (CCS).  
 
Presentations and information are provided to 
keep the community aware of crime and 
blight issues and efforts, development 
projects, zoning variances, and liquor 
applications and resources that impact the 
neighborhoods of CCS.   
 
No more than 3 presentations by groups are 
scheduled for a maximum of 5 -7 minutes at 
each meeting.    
 
Time is reserved for  public announcements at 
the end of each meeting.  Refreshments are 
served and we have a community table 
available.          
 

Together we work for positive  
community change!  

Whose invited?  
 

Neighborhood Associations  

Tenant Councils  

Block Watch Groups  

Faith Based Groups  

Businesses 

Service Providers  

Government Agencies/Departments  

Any and all interested stakeholders  

 

Host Site: 
City of Phoenix HOPE VI  

Emmett McLoughlin  

Community Training and  

Education Center  

1150 S. 7th Avenue  

(NW corner of 7 th Avenue & Buckeye)  

5:30-7:00 p.m.  

 
Facilitated by:  

Phoenix Revitalization Corporation  

e.mari@phxrevitalization.org  

Office: (602) 253 -6895 

 

 

 

 

 

Other projects of the CAT:  
Neighborhood Clean Ups  

Community Connection Fair  

G.A.I.N. Event  

 

mailto:info@phxrevitalization.org
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March Movement Madness  

Event by Capitol Kiwanis K -Kids 
 
The Capitol Elementary K -Kids sponsored he 
Third Annual March Movement Madness at 
Capitol School on Wednesday, March 23rd. The 
K-Kids conducted this event to encourage 
healthy eating, exercise  and fun for students 
and their families. Participants donated a can of 
food at the entrance and the K -Kids sent the 
food to the St. Mary's Food Bank  
 
Activities included basketball skill stations run by 
enthusiastic volunteers from the Brophy Key 
Club. The K -Kids ran healthy eating games and 
awarded fresh, delicious apples to participants. 
The Capitol Parents made cold water, fruit and 
vegetables available. The K -Kids ran an exercise 
program   provided by the  Central City South 
òMoving Communitiesó Program using only hula 
hoops.  Medals were awarded to everyone who 
completed all the exercises. In addition, there 
was a 3 -on -3 basketball tournament and a free 
throw contest run by the K -Kids Teacher 
Advisors.  Krown Entertainment donated two 
Phoenix Suns tickets for the winner of the free 
throw contest.  
 
The Phoenix Police Department was on hand to 
register bicycles for their Bicycle Registration 
Program and DJ Tranzo provided emcee and 
DJ services with great music and line dances 
including the Cha Cha Slide! DJ Tranzo 
engaged the crowd as he called the winners of 
the drawings for contributed items.  
 

Thank you to all of our volunteers and donors.  

 
Donor list:  

Phoenix Revitalization Corporation  
Grand Canyon University  
Capitol Gateway Kiwanis  

Krown Entertainment  

 
Volunteers:  

Capitol K Kids and Advisors  
Brophy Key Club  

Capitol Gateway Kiwanis Club  
Capitol Elementary Staff  
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Over 500 participants enjoyed the many activities at the March 5, 2016 Connection Fair.  Over 

40+ vendors shared information about services and the event provided an opportunity to meet 

new neighbors.  The American Legion Post #41 presented the Colors, Frank Blanco played the 

National Anthem, and entertainment was provided by Vista Preparatory College, Paul Laurence 

Dunbar Elementary School, Footklan (B -boy group) and the South Phoenix Youth Center (SPYC) 

PWR Dancers.  Raymond Buchanan was our emcee and DJ Tranzo provided the sounds for the 

day. Tonto Church of Christ volunteers cooked and served lunch and Manny Carbajal donated 

his snow cone machine so everyone could have dessert! Arizona Public Service joined us as an 

event sponsor and our many partners made it a great day.  


